
 

 

 

Eastern CFRAM Study 

Public Consultation Day 
Are you interested in the draft Flood Risk Management Plans for 

your area? 

A public consultation is currently underway seeking public and 

stakeholder comments and observations on the measures now 

being proposed as the preferred and feasible measures, to 

address known significant flood risk for a particular area. 

Further details on this consultation, including the date by which 

comments and observations are required, are available on the 

OPW website: www.opw.ie/FloodPlans 

You are invited to the following consultation event where 

members of the public can ask questions in relation to the draft 

Flood Risk Management Plan specific to their particular area. 

Dún Laoghaire-Rathdown County Council, County Hall, Marine 

Road, Dún Laoghaire, Co. Dublin  

Tuesday 25th October 2016: 2:00pm – 7:00pm 

The areas included in the draft Flood Risk Management Plan are 

those affected by the Carysfort-Maretimo, Deansgrange and 

Shanganagh-Carrickmines watercourses (including the 

Loughlinstown area), and the Old Connaught and Wilford areas. 

 


